
BUCKINGHAM PALACE
 

7th September, 2006 

Dear Mr. Minogue, 

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 22nd August 
regardiJJg amendments to the Royal Charter governing the Dunfermline 
Carnegie Trust. 

Her Majesty has taken careful note of your comm nts and I have been 
instructed to forward your letter and a copy of this reply to the Office of the 
Scottish Executive, so that your approach may be known and consideration 
given to the points you raise. 

Thank you for taking the time and trouble to write as you did. 

Yours sincerely, 

. 
c..... 

Mrs. Sonia Bonici
 
Senior Correspondence Officer
 

Tim Minogue, Esq. 


